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‘Caring, Successful Learners’ 
22nd January 2020 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Further to my letter in December when I explained that that local schools that are part of the Greenwood 
Dale and David Ross Multi Academy Trusts have launched a consultation about proposed term dates for 
the academic year 2020-2021 with a two-week holiday at October half term I can now update you further.  
 
It has been agreed by the central CIT Senior Leadership Team that it would be beneficial for our school to 
also adopt a two-week October half term break to match other local schools. We hope this will provide 
families with a further opportunity to take holidays ‘out of season’ and will help to improve our levels of 
school attendance.  
 
Please find attached to this letter the proposed term dates for Chapel St Leonards Primary School for the 
2020-2021 school year. There is a slip below for you to comment on the proposed dates and there will be 
an opportunity for you to meet with on Tuesday 4th February from 8.55am in the School Hall to feedback. 
You can also of course catch me at the start or end of the school day too.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Graham Almond 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Proposed Term Dates Chapel St Leonards Primary School for 2020-2021 
 
I would like to make the following comments 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________ 
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